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NSIC has received a query from Embassy of the Republic 
of Zimbabwe regarding the Granite and Marble Cutting 
Machines. 
 

In this regard, representative from Embassy of 
Zimbabwe has shown interest to visit the factory/plant 
of MSMEs manufacturing Granite and Marble Cutting 
Machines.  
 

Interested MSMEs manufacturing the above said 
machines are requested to provide their contact details 
as per prescribed format (Click here for Format- 
Annexure-A) to E-mail ID- icdivision@nsic.co.in ASAP.  

 

https://www.nsic.co.in/PDFs/IC/IC_Annexure.-A_23112022%20.pdf
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